ASSOCIATION

CNAC CANNON; BALL

HAPPY NEW YEAR

WINTER-1995
President: William Maher Editor: Reginald H.Farrar,M.D.
737 Bloomfield Ave., 319 Euclid Ave.,
Jackson, Mich. 49203 Loch Arbour, N.J. 07717

Secretary/Trensarer: G.R. Schrawder
45922 Florida Ave., Hemet, CA 92544

The year of the Boar in the calander of the 12 beasts is upon
us. It should be a good year for most of us., Last year's reunion
brought together many who had only come to 1 or so reunions or none.
Over the years many have maintained friendships made long ago or
cemented new ones. We are all disappointed that guys like Bussart,
Allen, Hauptman et al who we knew so well have not attended.

Last October there were 2 celebrations in Las Vegas and one in
Hogy Taw. Unhappily, the latter is increasing in size. Fortunately
the one in Vegas was sizeable also. I know we will all meet again
on that Burmese Mountain top but before we take that last trip west
lets meet here from time to time. Look through the list of those
who came in October - your friends were there.

The next scheduled Reunion is in October 1996 again in
San Francisco. This is not because we love San Francisco much as
a8s there are so many local members there as well as in Califorania.
I don't know why so many settled there in as much as if it doesn't
wash out to sea, its going to fall into the ocean anyway.

Note: Your address changes should let us know where you are
and don't make me go _looking in Hogy Taw for you. 1I'll be there
soon enough. :

Note; As you age, memory of recent events fades but those of
long ago remain. Write them down and send them in. Robby wrote one
in his own inimitable style. It was wonderful. Roy Farrell has
something new all the time. Now its your turn.

Note: From time to time we have a request for information.
If you even heard of anything send it in.



